

Dear [Name],

Are you ready for the biggest day of student support the George Washington University has ever seen? We hope so, because after 200 years of phenomenal growth history and academic excellence, we're holding our first ever GW Giving Day!

TEXT B For 24 hours on April **6, 2022**, the George Washington University is counting on YOU to come out in support of our students.





TEXT C **GIVING DAY IS 04/06/2022**

Add GW Giving Day to your Google Calendar or Outlook or iCalendar.

Outlook/iCalendar

Google Calendar

TEXT D

Your support for GW on Giving Day can help provide scholarships and financial aid to thousands of students and ensure our university remains a leading institution of learning for years to come.

Join us in building the future of GW on Giving Day.

Thank You!







LEARN MORE









THE GEORGE WASHINGTON UNIVERSITY

1922 F Street NW, Suite 321 Washington, DC 20052 202-994-1000